The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: Richard Fletcher

Sent: 11 July 2022 15:48

To: Jenna Litherland <Jenna.Litherland@camden.gov.uk>

Cc: Richard Limbrick <Richard.Limbrick@camden.gov.uk>; Matthew Kirk {ClIr) <Matthew.Kirk@camden.gov.uk>;
Sofie Fieldsend <Sofie.Fieldsend@camden.gov.uk>; Tom Simon (ClIr) <Tom.Simon@camden.gov.uk>; Michelle

Caplan < - <~ <

Subject: Living Streets (not)

Hi Jenna

I understand there is meeting arranged tomorrow with the licensing officers.
Pictures on the ground today

Photo 1 Attempting to cross the Terrace from the pavement with a shopping trolley to post a letter



Photo 2 Nudging through between the existing bins and the bikes on the pavement from the bus stop to
Belsize Crescent



Photo 3

The obstacle course awaiting over the zebra



On 27 Jun 2022, at 19:36, Jenna Litherland <Jenna.Litherland@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Richard,
Thank you for your email.

| can confirm we have received your comments on the above application and that they are recorded on out internal
system. Unfortunately, there has been a technical issue in putting them on the website but | can assure you that
they will be uploaded tomorrow.

Sorry for the inconvenience.
Many thanks, Jenna

Jenna Litherland
Planning Improvement and Support Manager
Pronouns: She/Her/Hers

Telephone: 020 7974 3070
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The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: Richard Fletcher
Sent: 27 June 2022 18:13
To: Richard Limbrick <Richard.Limbrick@camden.gov.uk>




Cc: Jenna Litherland <Jenna.Litherland@camden.gov.uk>; Matthew Kirk (Cllr) <Matthew.Kirk@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Fwd: Comments on 2022/1538/P have been received by the council.

Dear Richard

It has come to my attention that some objections to 2022/1538/P have not been recorded.

1 would be grateful if you could determine that the following objection, filed on June 11-22, has been
registered and recorded, and ensure that the comments contained therein will be taken into account when
officers and councillors consider the application

Thank you

Richard Fletcher
19A Belsize Crescent
London NW3 5QY

Begin forwarded message:

From: <planning(@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Comments on 2022/1538/P have been received by the council.
Date: 11 June 2022 at 07:42:16 BST

To: -

1 support the strong objection, observations and comments made by Ms Caplan. Ms Caplan is chairperson of
a group of local residents, The Friends of Belsize Village Committee, who are working actively with
Camden Licensing in a committee set up by LB Camden Licensing to oversee the operation of the Streatery.

The application is for a permanent construction but the License for the Streatery is a temporary 3 year
License which may at any time be revoked for any reason the Licensing Officers may see fit. The
application is quite clearly premature and not in keeping with the Licensing conditions. Moreover the
Members Briefing Pack on PP 4413 under section 3.3 states that the present temporary arrangement could
stay in place but only as long as the Streatery License is valid. This report makes it very clear that this
location should only be used as a temporary solution and is far from ideal 4.5

The observations made in Ms Caplan's submission makes plain the quite hopeless practicality of the new
bin construction in the proposed location. It reinforces the urgent need for LB Camden Planning and
Licensing to employ a professional independent Urban Street designer to propose a scheme for the Terrace,
including the siting of the benches and planters, and propose a suitable permanent location for the bin store.

The applicant is clearly not qualified or empowered to suggest a permanent location for the bin store. It is
untimely, is contradictory (it is in conflict with the temporary license) and the proposed site is most clearly
unsuitable; it restricts/prevents access along an already crowded public pavement and further threatens those
with mobility issues, mothers with prams etc. A Health and Safety Audit would reveal its shortcomings

The applicant should be requested to withdraw it, or alternatively, LB Camden Planning must refuse it
5
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